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Summary: The attached draft report from CORWM covers their 

future work programme for 2008 to 2010 and sets out 
the priorities for this year 

 
Recommendation:  It is recommended that Members note the report and 

feed back any comments by 21 March 08 
 
 
INTRODUCTION 
The Committee on Radioactive Waste Management (CoRWM) is collating 
comments on its draft 2008 - 2010 work programme during the month of 
March 08. The final version will be sent to Ministers on the 31 March 08. 
 
KEY ISSUES 

� The Council supports the Committee’s commitment to keep the work 
programme under permanent review in order to ensure that it is up to 
date and offers the best value for money.  

 
� Annex A; outlines the Committee’s terms of reference. 

 
� The Council feels it is important that CoRWM establishes public 

confidence in its work and in particular, the transparency of its 
processes to carry out scrutiny and provide advice. Building trust in a 
local community is vital in delivering the MRWS programme. 

 
FURTHER INFORMATION 
The work programme appears to be consistent with Council expectations and 
policy. 


